
CPSA Reorganizing to Bring New 
Awareness of Preservation Issues
A citizen’s preservation advocacy group is one 
of the core recommendations of Dominque 
Hawkins, the consultant working on the new 
Historic Master Plan for St. Augustine.  On 
January 31 at the Main Library, a group of 
over 25 interested people gathered to discuss 
preservation and the formation of  such a 
group.  Jenny Wolfe, the City’s Historic Preservation 
Officer, presented ideas from the preliminary 
findings. A steering committee was formed and met 
with members of Citizens for the Preservation of St 
Augustine, Inc.  It was readily decided to merge the 
two groups.  

Our goal is to offer a variety of ways that people can 
get involved to preserve the diversity of St. 
Augustine’s rich and varied history by:

• Creating “Annual Top 10 Lists” to bring attention 
to both threatened and restored properties

• Sponsoring public lectures and narrated tours on 
preservation

• Strengthening awareness of preservation in 
partnership with neighborhoods and business 
owners

• Commenting on the Historic Preservation Master 
Plan 

• Advocating for code enforcement and legislation 
to protect St. Augustine’s heritage  

• Assisting the city in maintaining the Florida 
Master Site Files

To get on our mailing list email us at: 
cpsa.staug@gmail.com

Citizens for the
PRESERVATION of ST.AUGUSTINE   

Working together to 

Preserve the Past 
& Protect the Future.

Join Us
March 16 

at 7 pm 
at the 

Willie Galimore Center
399 Riberia St.

Featuring 
“Lost St Augustine”

A look at buildings that have been demolished 
and what replaced them. 

Narrated by Beth Bowen

Also a kick off of 
“Name the 10 most threatened 

places in St Augustine.” 


